
Q: I’m a new student. What should I do before visiting the ICT Help Desk counter?

A: New students must register their matric number in the i-Ma'luum system before 
approaching the ICT Help Desk counter for assistance.
Please complete your registration here: https://imaluum.iium.edu.my/

This ensures your student record is active and allows us to assist you efficiently.
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